UNKNOWN MALE H
2-September 19, 1914

NEWS ITEM: As a result of new developments, the preliminary hearing of Steve
Monuck, held for the murder of the unknown Austrian laborer here near the beet dump on
the night of Sunday, September 20, is being held over. It is being regarded that it is
possible now that Monuck may not be the right man in spite of the fact that many
circumstances point to his guilt.

It is believed that another Uva witness will be secured to make the matter more

conclusive one way or the other and this person will be examined in a short time, when
the preliminary hearing will probably take place.



